
From: Jane Storella [mailto:storellaj@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 1:49 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Pamela, 
I have been very concerned about the Norther Pass project and the impact it will have 
on the growing travel, tourism and hospitality industry along Route 302 in Bethlehem, 
NH. This industry is just starting to get back on its feet again and I believe the addition 
of a 9-10 story towers and a Transition Station on Rt. 302 will adversely affect the 
natural beauty that visitors come to see.  
Also, I am gravely concerned about the affect the Northern Pass will have on the traffic 
flow that Bethlehem business depends on. 
I would like this submitted as a public comment.  
Thanks for your consideration, 
Jane Storella, 
Bethlehem, NH 
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